
October 19, 2023

Dear Orchard Hollow Families,

Since the beginning of the school year, students have been learning

patriotic music in honor of our Constitution which celebrated its 236
th
birthday

on September 17
th
! We spoke about its importance as the rules of our

government and also used this opportunity to begin rehearsing music for our

Veterans’ Day Assembly. Students spoke of the bravery shown by veterans and

the importance of recognizing their service. They were also eager to share the

stories of the veterans in their families. The students would like to invite the

veterans in their families to be part of our Veterans Day Assembly this year!

The students will be very active in helping to prepare a heartfelt event that will

recognize the service and dedication to our country made by their family

members. Please invite the veterans in your family to come to this special event

which will be on Friday, November 10
th
, at 9:30 in the Orchard Hollow

gymnasium. Please click on the link below and fill out the form to inform us who

will be attending that day so that we can greet them when they arrive. This link

will also give you the opportunity to add a photo(s) of the vets in your family to

be added to the slideshow of Orchard’s veterans. Veterans are welcome to

arrive at 9:00 a.m. to enjoy coffee and light refreshments. Our student

performance will begin at 9:30 a.m. I’m so proud of our students and their

commitment to honoring the service men and women in their families!

Sincerely,

Christine Blue

Music Teacher

Veterans Day Assembly Link: Veterans Day RSVP

https://forms.gle/MF32aQrRH4YG1Zh59

